
This past term, our school has 
been participating in many 

different activities. One of 

which was a sports hall compe-

tition that Hummingbirds at-

tended at the Sportspark -,at 

which they tried their best! 
Year 4s also went to a dodge-

ball competition where they 

competed against other 

schools. Jackdaws and Hum-

mingbirds also did a taster 
rugby session on Thursday. Our 

last event of the term was our 

Celebration assembly — we 

want to congratulate our win-

ners of the assembly for show-
ing our schools values through-

out the half term. 

We wish everyone to have a 

wonderful half

-term!  

Bawburgh E vents                    Learning This Term:  

Focus C lass:  Flamingos  

This half term Flamingos have 

been studying ‘People Who 

Help Us’. They have been visit-

ed by police and have enjoyed 

learning about the emergency 

services, doctors, food banks 

and more. As well as this, they 

have been exploring the large 

apparatus in PE and are learn-

ing about the Lunar New Year. 

 

Our school values: 

 Resilience 

 Respect 

 Collaboration  

 Curiosity  

 Above and Beyond for 

All! 
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Values Assembly Winners Are… 

Hummingbirds– Harrison, Eli, Freya and Astrid  

Jackdaws– Noah J, Savannah, Hughie, Mia C  

Kingfishers– Avery, Addie, Elsie, Freya P  

Flamingos– Jessica G, Harrison, Kaira, Amelia   
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This term, many skills have been achieved 

and many pupils have accomplished their 

goals throughout not only this term, but 

previous ones too. Hummingbirds have 

been learning about and writing their own 

Norse myths. They have also been making 

pies in D.T.  Jackdaws have been taking a 

key interest in the Roman timeline. In 

literacy, they have been talking and writ-

ing about Pompeii (they are succeeding 

many new skills) In Kingfishers, (KS1) they 

have been trying their hardest to improve 

their handwriting and learning new 

sounds and very scientific words (like 

opaque and absorbent) and they have also 

been investigating significant role models 

such as Mary Anning and David Attenbor-

ough.  

Storytelling Day 

On the last day of term, we did a storytelling day in where the children listened to stories read by the 

staff, and they also got to read to their buddies. They also enjoyed  a hot chocolate and a biscuit—thank 

you Ayesha! The theme of the day was ‘Read Your Way’ and the pupils were allowed to come to school in 

whatever they wished. Everyone had a great time! 

By Sirius, George, Olivia and Bella 


